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I am horrified that this egregious bill has made it to the floor.  

 

Would you kindly consider the implications of the short time allowed to consider such 

a grave action by someone who is in a compromised mental state? How many times 

have you or I reconsidered our decision after a couple days? Ending a life has major 

ramifications.  

 

We are not talking about an apartment, a grocery item, a car or a club membership. 

We are talking about a human life. A person of value who is facing a crisis. Instead of 

seeking ways to promote a life-affirming resolution, the legislature is looking for ways 

to annihilate the life of someone in need. Someone who needs a truly caring heart, 

not someone who is willing to abdicate care for an expedient, but not moral or ethical, 

resolution. 

 

Where is the dignity of disposing of one more human being through a lethal dose of 

drugs? Dignity has been perverted to shame.  

 

I respectfully request that you consider opposing this life-attacking legislation.  

 

Thank you.  


